
Linden Family Sharing the Love 

 
The Strigl family would like to share an initiative to get 

messages of love and caring to members of our 

community in nursing home facilities. 

 

The Box of Love has been 

placed at the Main entrance at 

Linden for the purpose of 

sharing some community love. 

Students, parents, and 

community members are 

encouraged to come by and 

drop letters/ drawings and 

well wishes in that box to then 

be delivered to these 

facilities 

around town. 

 

This initiative has been approved by the Doylestown 

Health Department. 

 

Please help brighten up our dear senior citizens who are 

unable to see their loved ones during these rough times. 
 


